
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Immunisation Information 
 
 
 

 

Please note the following information regarding immunisation details for your child. 
 
“Under the Health (Immunisation) Regulations 1999, all parents/guardians are 
required to present an immunisation certificate for their child, obtained from the 
local municipal council, when enrolling their child in a primary school.  
Parents/guardians who present with certificates other than the one obtained from 
the council need to go to the council for the correct one.”   
 
Parents/guardians who do not wish their children to be immunised must still obtain a 
certificate from the council.  This will clearly state that the child has not been 
immunised. 
 
Children who are not immunised must be excluded from school during outbreaks of 
diseases.” 
 

Source:  (Victorian Government Schools Reference Guide.) 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                 


